_Idiaz@portlavaca.org

From: Lindy Cain <lindycain14@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 10:17 AM

To: |diaz@portlavaca.org

Subject: City of Port Lavaca Planning Board and Parks Board Change
Lorena,

| currently serve on the Port Lavaca Parks Board of Directors and my brother Mark Howell serves on the planning Board
of Directors. Due to his new duties for the Republican Club, he is unable to attend the Planning Board meetings. We are
both very passionate about the future of the City of Port Lavaca and would like to remain active in the improvements of
the city we both love.. Therefore, we would like to switch board member positions. | am more readily available on the
first Monday of each month and he is more readily available to meet the third Wednesday of each month. We request
that the Port Lavaca City Council approve this move.

Sincerely,

Lindy Cain



